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Our June Rally was held at Weatherford,Ok. 

We had such a a great turn out for the rally 

with 19 rigs in attendance!!  

 

 

2025   

Elected Officers  
  

President  

Ron and Evelyn Lee 
  

1st Vice-President 

Bob and Karen Rood 

  
2nd Vice-President/ 

Wagon Master 
Ted and Joyce Van Tuyl 

Rally Site Coordinator   

 

Secretary  

Danita Ostowski  

 

Treasurer  

Jim and Deb McFarland 

  
National Director  

Dan Stogner  
  

Alt. Nat. Director  
Ron Lee  

  

 2025  

Nominating Committee 

Vera Bouse, Evelyn Lee 

 

Newsletter/Website/ 

Facebook 

Carol Valk 
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Several members came in early and we gathered for dinner 

Wednesday evening at Lucille's Roadhouse. The food was amazing 

and the service was great. 

 

Back at the RV Park…….  
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….. the rally team really treated us all to a true HOW  “International” 

Rally with a menu from several countries. It was so much fun. At each 

meal, we were given informational facts about something we were 

eating and we had to guess which of the facts were NOT true. Even the 

menu sheets were a work of art! What a great idea, TEAM!! 

 

 
 

Friday and Saturday mornings we joined together to do our daily walk 

around the park. A Big Shout out to Teri Gentry  for leading us! Thank 

You!!   
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Hats off to our wonderful Wagon Masters:  

Joe and Lois Sturgil  

And our Hosts:  Joe and Vera Bouse, Ted and Joyce 

Van Tuyl and Jeannie and Thomas Compter 

The great food and desserts, new games,  

bingo and cards were loved by all. 

 

Our Wagon Masters and Hosts are the BEST!! 
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 Spotlight Corner    

We have so many wonderful Members in the Happy OK Wanderers that 

we thought it would be nice to highlight them periodically. If you want to 

Spotlight a member, please email me. 

 

This month, we would also like to say THANK YOU to Doyle and Peggy 

McMurry for setting up a wonderful tour of Sports Chassis in Clinton, Ok. 

They customize Freightliner chassis to meet customer’s requests - mainly 

as tow vehicles for 5th wheel RV. They were beautiful and an amazing 

process beginning to end.  
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Just a reminder that the Revised 2025 Rally Schedule is out and 

can viewed and downloaded at: 

2025 Rally Schedule – Happy OK Wanderers 

 

 

And we have our 2026 Rally Schedule online!!  

2026 Rally Schedule – Happy OK Wanderers 

 

A big thanks to Ted and Joyce Van Tuyl for all their work!!! 

___________________________________________ 

 

Another reminder, more/larger pics and drone footages 

are posted on the HOW website under 2025 Galleries.  

Click here to see Rally Pics: 

 2025 Galleries – Happy OK Wanderers 

 

We hope to see as many members as possible at the FMCA 6 State 

Rally in Mineola,Tx. in September. 

 

Safe travels and see you next rally! 
 

FMCA Coordinator 

Evelyn Lee 

 

Hospitality/E-Blasts 

Karen Rood 

 

Activities Directors 

Jeannie and Thomas 

Compter  

 

Chapter Clothing 

Ted and Joyce Van Tuyl 

 

Webmaster/ 

Newsletter/Facebook 

Carol Valk 

 

 

Chaplain 

Gerald Branstetter 

 

Chapter 

Photographer 

Joe Sturgil 

Profile Books 

Cyndi Timchak 

 

DA Award 

Coordinators 

Frank Timchak 

Dan Stogner 

Joe Bouse 

 

 

https://happyokwanderers.org/rallys/2025-rally-schedule/
https://happyokwanderers.org/2026-rally-schedule/
https://happyokwanderers.org/2025-galleries/

